Collaborative Project Pays Off!

High Resolution Radar Data Now Available Using Unidata's LDM Technology

NOAA's National Weather Service has announced the availability of Level II WSR-88D

data from three sites:

*
University of Oklahoma

*
Purdue University

*
The Education Research Center of the Western Carolinas

The University of Oklahoma and Purdue University are long time Unidata participants.  The Education Research Center of the Western Carolinas is collocated with the National Climatic Data Center, in Asheville, North Carolina.  The sites will serve

the broader university community with Level II data using LDM technology.  The distribution sites will provide the data to private industry at cost recovery.   If there is sufficient interest from private industry the NWS Telecommunication

Operations Center will make data available through a Family of Services approach.

This achievement is the culmination of many years of planning and strategizing among several collaborators and stakeholders on ways to exploit existing technology and infrastructure. Internet2, including the high-performance Abilene backbone network, coupled with Unidata's LDM technology, and leveraging on the Collaborative Radar Acquisition Field Test project provided important technologies to meet the project's

goals.  All of these components have provided valuable insight toward the data distribution from 121 NWS WSR-88D radars and some Department of Defense radars throughout the contiguous Unidata States.

The National Climatic Data Center where the data are archived has benefited from the project by dramatically lowering its data delivery time which is now measured in seconds, compared to the previous technology of 8mm tapes with availability in

months.  This has increased the volume of information saved while decreasing processing costs.

Information about how to receive Level II data is available from each of the three top-tier sites:

*
University of Oklahoma, Professor Kelvin K. Droegemeier, 405-325-0453, kkd@ou.edu

*
Purdue University, Professor Matthew Huber, 765-494-3258, huberm@purdue.edu

*
The Education and Research Consortium of the Western Carolinas, Dr. Max Leonnon,

828-281-1954, maxlennon@ercwc.org

Unidata is proud to be a partner in this important effort, and we will continue to provide support to the data providers and to Unidata university sites obtaining the data.  The Unidata Program Center will be working with the top-tier sites and the

community in coordination of the topology for optimal distribution of the data.

Unidata tools are available to analyze and visualize the data.  Please send email to

support@unidata.ucar.edu for additional information.

Related Information:

http://www.roc.noaa.gov/NWS_Level_2/
http://my.unidata.ucar.edu/content/software/craft/index.html
http://my.unidata.ucar.edu/content/data/index.html
http://my.unidata.ucar.edu
